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Swim advisories for the Myrtle Beach area do not typically impact Huntington Beach because
they stem from storm water runoff into the ocean and Huntington Beach is not affected in that
way. That being said, it is always a good idea to call the park before heading to the beach just
to be sure you're able to safely enjoy swimming! The advisories can come and go pretty
quickly, so I'd wait to contact the park until you're closer to the dates of your stay. They can be
reached at 843-237-4440. Let us know if you have any more questions. Safe travels!
Participants: Scott Powell, South Carolina State Parks

at 14:51:03 on 6/19/2018 UTC

South Carolina State Parks
at 17:47:46 on 6/16/2018 UTC

Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Scott Powell
at 17:47:46 on 6/16/2018 UTC

Hello. We will be traveling from Kentucky to myrtle beach for the first week of
July. Is there any new info on the swim advisory in the area? We usually go to
Huntington Beach. Thank you.

South Carolina State Parks
at 14:51:03 on 6/19/2018 UTC

Swim advisories for the Myrtle Beach area do not typically impact Huntington
Beach because they stem from storm water runoff into the ocean and
Huntington Beach is not affected in that way. That being said, it is always a
good idea to call the park before heading to the beach just to be sure you're
able to safely enjoy swimming! The advisories can come and go pretty quickly,
so I'd wait to contact the park until you're closer to the dates of your stay. They
can be reached at 843-237-4440. Let us know if you have any more questions.
Safe travels!
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